
From: Frank Chang < > 
Date: June 2, 2021 at 11:07:58 PM PDT 
To:  
Subject: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort project 

  
  
Dear Ms. Goad, 
  
I am Canadian Citizen grew up in British Columbia and  moved to San Jose, California since 
February 2000.   In my teenage years, I have always enjoyed the natural life style in the 
Vancouver surrounding area, such as Whistler and Blackcomb for skiing in the winter and hiking 
in the summer. 
  
I heard from a friend that there is a project in the city of Chilliwack to develop something 
similar.  It would be much closer to Vancouver compare to Whistler and Blackcomb.  I am very 
excited for the project.  And I hope your team at provincial government will choose and approve 
the proposal for Bridal Veil Mountain Resort project.  It would be something that I definitely 
visit from time to time with my family and kids. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Frank Chang 
San Jose, California 




